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DCR Recreational Advisory: Zina Greenwood Playground  
   

WHAT:          Beginning in May 2025, and continuing through July 2025, the Department of 
Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close a portion of the Zina Greenwood 
Playground in the Town of Stoneham to accommodate renovation work including 
removing the older structures and installing a new play area geared for children ages 
two to five. The portion under construction will be fenced off and the portion that was 
recently updated, as well as the field area will remain open for play.   

    

WHERE:       Zina Greenwood Playground in the Town of Stoneham  

   

WHEN:          May 2025 – July 2025   
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